

CWGC August Newsletter

The Rules Corner

The Teeing area is treated different under the rules......it just is.

For starters, you are allowed to tee up the ball there, and nowhere else, right? If you want to create some irregularity of surface by pressing down on the ground behind the tee, that's kosher too. So, lets's leave the tee box out of this because, once we're past that, we are playing the ball as it lies.

A player is allowed to lightly ground the club right in front of or behind the ball, which means just setting it down enough to support its weight. If that's all the player is doing, even if it creates an improvement to the lie there is no penalty--see rule8.1(b). If However the player goes beyond that (say tapping to mush-mush-mushing) and creates an improvement, under rule 8.1(a) it.s the general penalty of two strokes in stroke play and loss of hole in match play.

Lark Herrick
Rules Director

July Aces
Gross - Darlene
Smith
82
Net - Michelle
Schmidt &
Eileen Miller 64



MORE ON PAGE 2

Tee Times

August 10	.August 26
August 17	Sept. 2
Member-Member	- Sept. 9
August 31	Sept. 15
Sept. 7	Sept. 23

This is the process for Tee Times and can be found on CWGC Home page our website.

Tee Sheet:

All tee times will be done through Sweeps email at cwgc.teetimes@gmail.com until Saturday at 5:00PM, allowing Sweeps Chairs to fill cancellations made Friday and to prevent outside play. After 5:00PM on Saturday the remaining tee times will be released for the public. If you call the pro shop and

get a tee time on Sunday or Monday; notify Sweeps so you can be added to Golf Genuis



From the Prez.....

Life is so much easier with Golf Genius! Imagine scoring a 120 scorecards every week! First the addition has to be checked, then placed into the net or gross column for awards and all this has to be posted somewhere. Here is where our Sweeps person Bev Patterson comes in. She is one of the committed that have learned the GG program and keeps us on the rails. We have talked about being sure you enter the scores after every hole while our brains are fresh. At the end of a round the foursome should meet up and compare the GG hole scores with the overall scorecard and each player's scorecard. This is the only way you can be sure YOUR proper score has gone into GG for scoring, awarding and posting.

Summer is waning for the rest of the world but for us we still have a lot of good golfing weather ahead. The Member-Member is coming up on the 9th of September. There will be no golf on October 7th because of course closure for aeration.

The Coronado Rec. has asked us to give up our clubroom (they will be using it for office space) and share the Men's Clubroom. With everything computerized their has been less need for the large space. Look for the move sometime this fall.

Play well and enjoy our wonderful weather! Karen